
        

 

 
 

 
 

 

PUBLIC NOTIFICATION UPDATE 
 
 
Southern California Edison (SCE) Construction Activities 
Helicopter Flight Activity  
Notification Date: January 24, 2018  

__________________________________________________ 
 

Activity: SCE will be installing marker balls and lights on the Antelope - Pardee 
transmission lines in the right-of-way near your neighborhood.  
 
Revised timeline: The dates for this work have been changed to Monday, 
February 13, 2018 through March 12, 2018. Days and hours of activity will be 
Monday through Saturday from approximately 7:00 a.m. to dusk. (Note: schedule 
could change depending on weather or other factors).  
 
Where: From Pardee Substation in Santa Clarita to Bouquet Canyon Road, 
Valencia (see map on reverse). 
 
Potential impacts: Periods of intermittent, temporary lane closures throughout 

the project route.   
 
Contact: For more information about this helicopter flight activity, please contact 
us toll-free at 877-795-8787. 
 

We appreciate your patience as we move to complete this work as quickly and 
safely as possible. 
 



 

 


